

## HOLY TRINITY Church of England Academy

Brockley Avenue, South Shields, Tyne and Wear NE34 0TS

**Dear Parents and Carers,** 

You will no doubt have heard about the recent announcement from the Government about the proposed re-opening of schools to some year groups from June 1<sup>st</sup> (at the earliest), as long as it is safe to do this.

At the moment I am waiting for more details about how this could be managed in school. As soon as I have any more information I will let you all know.

Until then school remains open for vulnerable children and the children of key workers.

Stay safe and healthy,

I will be in touch with you all in the near future.

**Mrs Murphy** 

Headteacher: Mrs T.L. Murphy B.A. (Hons) NPQH
Telephone: 0191 4562413 Fax: 0191 4547478
e-mail address: info@holytrinityceacademy.co.uk
website: www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk













